
 

 
 

Communiqué 

Issue of Five Year Government of Mauritius Savings Bonds for Retail Investors 

 

 

 Further to the communiqués dated 19 July 2014 and 23 July 2014 issued with respect 

to the sale of Five Year Government of Mauritius Savings Bonds for Retail Investors, 

members of the Public are hereby informed that, should they need any clarifications 

regarding these sales, they are requested to contact either Dr D Doobree (Tel no. 2065606 

or Mr P Seeballuck (Tel no. 2023847). 
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